
                            

April 6, 2018 

The Honorable Kevin Yoder    The Honorable James Lankford 
Subcommittee on Legislative Branch Appropriations Subcommittee on Legislative Branch Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. Senate 

Dear Chairman Yoder and Chairman Lankford, 

On behalf of the American Library Association, the Association of Research Libraries, the American Association of 

Law Libraries, and the Chief Officers of State Library Agencies, we write to ask for your continued support for the 

Federal Depository Library Program (FDLP) and other Public Information Programs of the Superintendent of 

Documents within the Government Publishing Office (GPO). In particular, we ask for your support for a study by 

GPO of grant-making to Federal Depository Libraries. 

 


